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There will not be vocabulary homework the week

of January 17". Please complete the reading log
located on the back of this sheet.

Students should be working on their Shakespeare
Stealer projects (due January 28"). The grading rubrics
for these projects as well as directions are available
under the “Downloadable Forms” tab on my website.
Students have a parent form due Wednesday January
19" that needs to be signed and returned to school.

Students will take the unit test for Shakespeare

Stealer on Friday January 28th. Students may use their
class notes on the test.
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